
English 
 
Our Little Wandle phonics lessons will continue 4 
days a week this term and your child will continue 
to develop their understanding of sounds through 
listening activities.  
 
This half term we are reading The Gruffalo by Julia 
Donaldson. Next, we will be reading What’s in the 
Witch’s Kitchen by Nick Sharratt. We will explore 
each text through sensory activities. 
Please see our reading newsletter for information 
about our Author of the Month.  

Maths 
 
In Maths this half term we will continue to focus 
on the fundamental skills of number and 
counting.  
 

Science 
 
In Science we will be learning about our bodies. 
This will include looking carefully at our body 
parts and learning to name and label them. We 
will be thinking about how to look after our 
bodies and which part of the body is associated 
with which sense.  
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RE and PSHE 
 
In RE we will be thinking, “Why am I special?”, 
learning about similarities and differences 
between people and things that make us unique. 
In PSHE we will be learning about what makes a 
family and how special people care for each 
other. 

Art and Design 
 
This term we are exploring self-portraits. We will 
be using dots, lines and shapes when drawing and 
painting. We will be creating our own self-
portraits using a range of media. 

PE 
 
Our PE this term is athletics and gymnastics.  

Music 
 
Each Friday we will be working with Del from 
Dudley Performing Arts.   

Engagement 
 
This term we will be visiting the local library to 
exchange our books. 
 
Visits into the community continue across the 
term.  

Computing 
 
This term we are exploring technology in the 
environment and how it is used for good in our 
lives, for example, a scanner in the library.  

 


